
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22A/0114

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 20/04/2022

Development:

Location :

Electric fast charging hub and drive-thru coffee building (24/7 opening hours). 8 electric fast charging spaces to 

the west side of the site; drive-thru coffee building (167sqm) will contain a beverage area, seating area and back 

of house area (storage, lobby, toilets); single storey building with a maximum ridge height of 6m and a minimum 

ridge height of 3.6m; 3 signs on the building; ancillary development of refuse compound, 4 free standing signs, 1 

free standing height restrictor, 1 substation(28.75sqm 3.075m high), 31 car parking spaces, internal vehicular 

access, internal circulation road, paving, pedestrian entrance with steps, landscaping, boundary treatment and all 

associated site works including pumping station. 13 existing car park spaces will be removed to facilitate the 

proposed.

Applegreen, Naas Road Service Station, Tootenhill, Rathcoole, Dublin, D24DH00



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

Thursday 19 May 2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water 

1.1 Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into a 

water   

   connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

                                             

 - All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul  

2.1   Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into a 

water   

   connection agreement(s) with Irish Water. 

 

 - All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.




